Alberta Travellers’ advisory

March 12, 2007

Big Valley Bridge closes for two weeks

Big Valley... Motorists are advised that the bridge over the Red Deer River on Highway 590 near Big
Valley will be closed daily for approximately two weeks starting March 19.

The bridge will be closed to traffic daily between 8 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. through March 31. The bridge will
re-open to traffic daily after 5:30 p.m. until 8 a.m. the following day. The closures are necessary to
complete $100,000 of maintenance work on the bridge's structural components.

Motorists are advised to use Highway 12 through Stettler or Highway 585 near Trochu as alternative
routes.
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Media enquiries may be directed to:
Dave Wiens

Ledcor Alberta Ltd.
(403) 309-7129
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